
Child & Baby
Memorials



Choosing a memorial to commemorate a young life can be 
very difficult. At Mintlyn Crematorium we understand that 
you may wish to take the whole process very slowly. One of 
our colleagues will gently guide you through the process of 
selecting a suitable memorial at a pace you are comfortable 
with.

We have a range of after cremation memorials specifically 
designed for babies and children, that can be placed in 
our dedicated memorial garden located within our tranquil 
Garden of Contemplation. 

These specially designed memorials are supplied to you in 
perpetuity. Whatever journey life takes you on, you can be 
confident that the memorial in memory of your lost baby or 
child will remain in place without the worry of renewing the 
lease.

The communal garden has been created to provide a final 
and permanent resting place for the ashes of your baby or 
child. It provides a quiet and secluded location for family 
members to visit, and to take the time they need to remember 
the loss of their precious child.

Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions, we 
are more than willing to help.

1150-99


